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Supporting Your Child’s Learning at Home

Reception — Summer 2

THE VERY
HUNGRY
CATERPTLLAR

Please remember to read with your child each night. Ten minutes of practice really will
make a difference. To support your child’s understanding of a text, you could ask them...
1. How does the character feel? How do you know?

2. Did you like the story? Which part was your favourite?

3. Can you retell me the story without opening the book?

Finally, this half term our children are thinking about how to be HAPPY Albany All Stars.
We will cover this in assemblies, circle times and PSHE lessons. Please ask your child how
they are HAPPY in school and at home.

Thank you for your support!




